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I	strongly	support	a	fair	price	for	solar,	with	a		
feed-in	tariff	increasing	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	Moreover,	
the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	which	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.		I	was	extremely	disappointed	and	frstrated	when	the	feed-in	
defaulted	to	6	cents,	to	the	extent	that	I	am	seriously	considering	going	fully	off-
grid	inthe	situation	does	not	change.		The	more	people	like	me	who	do	this	of	
course	then	drives	the	price	up	for	grid	power,	which	is	not	my	desire.		A	fairer	
system	is	needed.	
	
Peter	Steinberg		
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